
From: Puente, Robert
To: Connelly, Kristin D.
Cc: Schiller, Lynn
Subject: FW: SAM"S CLUB
Date: Monday, June 09, 2014 8:31:00 AM

 
 
From: Suzanne Giaimo [mailto:yourneighborhood1@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 07, 2014 6:20 AM
To: Puente, Robert
Subject: SAM'S CLUB
 
I believe in and support the people in the four block watch groups I represent and I
know that they do not want that business to come into our neighborhood. The traffic it
would bring to that corner would be a nightmare and we simply don't need to put up
with it. That intersection is already congested and often ridiculous to get through;
therefore, it is ALREADY dangerous and irritating. A business such as Sam's Club
would most certainly do well on Brown Deer Road, perhaps in the Northridge area or
further west on Brown Deer Road. Also, the idea of adding more stress and traffic to
the entire road system between Good Hope Road and Brown Deer Road, and 76th
Street all the way west to Menomonee Falls is ridiculous! The roads are already in
terrible shape and traffic is becoming more and more congested and dangerous,
especially on Bradley Road.
 
Please let the Board and the City know that we do not want Sam's Club, or any other
business, coming into that corner at 124th and Bradley Road.
 
We would also appreciate your support in our neighborhood(s) regarding the
problems of absentee landlords and poor property upkeep. There are quite a few
empty houses or houses that are being rented out where no one is cutting the grass
or caring for the yards at all and the rest of the residents are having to look at and
live with such sorry states of affairs every day. We can call and call and call
Neighborhood Services, etc., but we need more action on your part as our
representative with the City to get something done about this issue.
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Suzanne Giaimo
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